
Attention:Adam Mitchell 

I am writing to record my objection to the boarding houses proposed at the two addresses 
above. 

Boarding houses are entirely out of keeping with the nature of the area.
If allowed, they will bring an unacceptable increase in the number of people and vehicles, 
parking will become an issue, and road safety will be compromised.
Additionally, if permitted, these developments will be used to leverage further applications for 
inappropriate, cluttered overdevelopment in Belrose.

Robert Green
Resident of 22 Cotentin Road. 

Sent: 6/02/2022 8:15:41 PM
Subject: Development applications for 14 and 16 Wyatt Avenue Belrose.


